
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

John Plescow 
Thursday, September 8, 2022 3:23 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20220001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2022 2:44 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20220001 

From: jolie.sutter@yahoo.com Jolie <jolie.sutter@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2022 2:01 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06125-2022 

I am emailing you to tell you, if you allow FP&L "ANOTHER" rate increase, there will be an abundance of 
people in the panhandle that WILL NOT be able to afford that. If you rent, and your electricity gets cut off, you 
get evicted! In case you don't know, there is already a HUGE homeless problem in Pensacola Florida. Just to let 
you know. 
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